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As a resident of Bristol Road, | would like it to be known that I do not support tﬁl:@ approvalforthe — =~ 7 !
subdivision to be built on 5100 and 5150 Bristol Road. This proposal is actually detrimental to our - l,‘
neighborhood for the foIIowing reasons: T e ‘"_\I"

1) There is enough traffic on Bristol Road as it is. Being that Bristol connects to 5 & 20, West Street,

332, and Thad-Chapin/West Ave, we see a high volume of vehicles on our street daily. With the
hospital being located right there, jamming Bristol Road up with more traffic and residence will
be damaging to the hospital’s operations. The ambulances drive by quickly, and very often,
people who use Bristol Road as a means to getto 5 & 20 also drive very quickly. We do not need
an increase of vehicles driving on our road, more vehicles speeding on our road, or vehicles
impeding the ambulances’ ability to get to and from the hospital, etc.

We have a significant amount of wildlife that resides in our area. We cannot decrease their living
space without it having a negative impact on the neighborhood. We have a significant number
of deer, fox, rabbits, raccoons, skunks, and even some cats in our area. They run through our
yards and across the street as it is. Decreasing their space means that there will most likely be
more accidents involving wildlife such as deer, as well as no place for them to live. As much as |
greatly enjoy seeing the wildlife pass through my yard, | would not want my yard to suddenly
become a home to a fox den or a family of skunks because they have nowhere else to go.

The appeal of this neighborhood is that we are close to everything in Canandaigua, yet we have
space, peace, and quiet. If we wanted to reside in a built up area, we could have easily moved to
the city of Rochester. We chose this area for a reason, and it was not to be in a loud, busy,
industrious area. Building a subdivision will negatively impact the appeal of our area. Many of us
are retired, single, disabled, and enjoy living a quiet and simple life. Adding a subdivision will
take away the charm, beauty, and quiet that initially drew us to this area.

Please do not approve this subdivision. The residents of Bristol Road do not want to see this take place.
It will reduce the allure of our neighborhood, it will harm the wildlife that currently lives in these
undeveloped areas, and will have a terrible effect on traffic and the hospital. We live here, and we
should not have to sacrifice our neighborhood because of someone else’s greed.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Lauren Cuprill, MLC, CRPA, CBIS

Resident of Bristol Road



